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IUMI is delighted to welcome the Thai General 
Insurance Association (TGIA) as a new associate 
member to the IUMI family. TGIA was established in 
1967 and currently has over 50 member companies 
that are licensed to operate non-life insurance 
business. The association’s work is structured in eight committees one of which is focused 
specifically on “Marine Insurance and Logistics“. The IUMI Secretariat and all our members look 
forward to working with TGIA to make their membership valuable and insightful. With TGIA joining 
on 1 March 2020, IUMI now has 44 member associations spanning across six continents. Click 
HERE to learn more about TGIA.
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